
The Bergen County Association of School Administrators (BCASA) is excited to announce its fifth annual 
Education Job Fair on Saturday, March 25, 2023, held in Upper Saddle River School District Past county 
job fairs have drawn between 600 - 800 candidates.  The link to the candidate registration form can be 
accessed here.   
 
The BCASA Education Job Fair will bring together school leaders from over 70 districts across the county 
where candidates will have the opportunity to meet district personnel for prospective teaching and non-
teaching positions.  There is no cost to participate in the job fair, and candidates will have direct access 
to “meet and greet” sessions to establish connections for prospective employment.  This year, BCASA 
will be offering candidates workshops at the job fair for individuals to sharpen their professional skills, 
enhance their preparedness for a new role, and understand district expectations for long-term career 
success.   
 
We ask for your cooperation and support in distributing the attached brochure with the candidate 
registration link.  .  Feel free to contact the BCASA planning team if you have any questions or 
suggestions.  Our direct contact is Dr. Brad Siegel, Superintendent of Schools in Upper Saddle River 
School District (bsiegel@usrschoolsk8.com or 201-961-6502) or Ms. Christi Cipollini, Supervisor of 
Personnel and Staff Development (ccipollini@usrschoolsk8.com). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The BCASA Job Fair Planning Committee 
  
Darren A. Petersen, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
Montvale Public Schools 
47 Spring Valley Road 
Montvale, NJ 07645 
(201) 391-1662 (Office) 
dpetersen@montvalek8.org 
 


